@ IMAGINENERGY

To: Beth Patrino

From: Randy Feldhaus, Imagine Energy, Solar Supporter
Re: HB 2745 and HB 2941

Date: March 3,2015

Via Email: beth.patrino@state.or.us

HB 2745 and HB 2941 is an opportunity for Oregon to make local clean solar energy accessible to all

Oregonians. We thank you for your consideration of the legislation and encourage passage of these
bills.

HB 2745 - Solar Feed-In-Tariff - is uniquely Oregon and allows independent minded Oregonians the
ability to control their utility bills. Feed In Tariff subscribers are:

4+ Ranchers with irrigation pumps,

4+ Retirees settling into their golden years,

4 Public schools and universities across Oregon,

4+ And other Oregonians wanting independence to control their power bills.

HB 2941 - Community Solar Gardens - would open access to solar energy allowing anyone,
regardless of whether or not they can put solar panels on their roof, to own and control their own
renewable energy generation. By doing so, Oregonians can choose their own energy future.

From its expansive eastern solar plains to the power hungry Willamette Valley, Oregon is a beautiful
place to live. We should continue to use and expand solar power in Oregon through opportunities like

the solar Feed-in-Tariff and Community Solar Gardens.

Imagine Energy was able to add 5 positions over the last year thanks to growth in the solar
market and we look forward to creating more green jobs.

[ support these bills and thank Chair Vega-Pederson. We urge you to pass the bills and allow all
Oregonians the chance to access their own clean energy.

Sincerely,

Randy Feldhaus
Imagine Energy
Ph: 503-803-5537

Email: R.Feldhaus @ImagineEnergy.net

Imagine Energy, LLC 2409 N Kerby Ave, Portland, Oregon 97227 T 503-477-9585 F: 503-477-8340 E
info@imagineenergy.net
OR CCB#167963 WA LIC#: IMAGIEL934PT



mailto:R.Feldhaus@ImagineEnergy.net
mailto:R.Feldhaus@ImagineEnergy.net
mailto:info@imagineenergy.net
mailto:info@imagineenergy.net

